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MODERN SWITCHING TECHNOLOGY

paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a:er the shipment.Pages Number: 301 Publisher: Beijing Posts and Telecommunications University
Press Pub. Date :2009-11. switching technology is a key technology in communication networks. which
determines the network performance as well as what services to users. This book describes the use of modern
communication networks for the exchange of technical principles. related protocols and applications. Chapter
1 of the current commonly used in a variety of network switching technology was introduced. and describes the
key data communications technologies used in principle; Chapter 2 describes the use of telephone
communication circuit switching technology; Chapter 3 describes the telecommunications network signaling
system; Chapter 4 describes the data communication using packet switching technology and Frame Relay
technology; Chapter 5 describes the use of ATM broadband switching technology; Chapter 6 describes the use of
computer network Layer 2 switching. IP switching and MPLS; Chapter 7 describes the optical switching
technology; Chapter 8 introduces the latest and NGN so:switch technology. Book is informative. easy to
understand. as institutions of higher learning communication and computer network professional senior
undergraduate textbooks or reference books. also available in other communications professionals and
technical personnel to read. Contents: Chapter 1 Overview 1.2 Overview 1.1 switching the basic switching
technology switching technology 1.2.1 1.2.2 1.3 switching technology data communications network
architecture principles 1.3.1 1.3.2 1.3.3 error control and flow control network topology in this chapter
Summary Chapter 2 Review questions thinking circuit switching technology 2.1 Overview 2.1.1 telephone circuit
switching technology to communicate with the origin of 2.1.2 PBX telephone switch telephone communication
network 2.1.3 2.1.4 development and classification of digital program-controlled digital exchange switches
Profile 2.2 2.2.1 Voice Network and multi-channel digital signal TDM switching network design 2.2.3 2.2.2 digital...
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